
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
AUTOMOTIVE AFTERMARKET SCHOLARSHIPS 

 
 

The Financial Aid Office has received information for the Automotive Aftermarket Scholarships 
available for Summer 2018 and Fall 2018. 
 
The University of the Aftermarket Foundation operates the Automotive Aftermarket Scholarships Central 
website and, along with more than 40 other automotive organizations and donors, awards scholarships to 
students who apply online at www.automotivescholarships.com. In 2017, more than $400,000 in 
scholarships were awarded to more than 300 students. 
 
Available scholarships range from $1,000-$10,000 and will be awarded to students attending colleges 
and ASE/NATEF certified post-secondary Automotive, Collision, HD, or Alternate Fuel 
programs. Completed applications must be submitted by March 31, 2018.  
 
The scholarships are open to full time post-secondary students. Graduating high school seniors and 
former recipients are welcome to apply. Each completed scholarship application is reviewed by the 
organizations where the student meets the qualifications.  Last year, more than 50 students received 
multiple awards from one application.  
 
The application review begins in April. Recipients will be notified by each organization so that awarded 
scholarships will be available for summer or fall 2018 terms. 
 
The application deadline is March 31, 2018. 

 
 
 
 

 

https://uofafoundation.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a197516c662a1c31ce46c05d6&id=a04fdf08c9&e=28cdb62561

